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June 28,2017

Councitmember Peter von Reichbauer
516 ïhird Avenue, Room 1200
Seattle, WA 98104

Dear Councilmember von Reichbauer,

The Eastside Human Services Forum (EHSF) woutd like to share its support
for the past Veterans and Human Services Levy and encourage the
continuation of the funding and services. EHSF is a coatition of human
service providers, funders, [ocat etected officiats, schools, pubtic health
and hospitals, and faith-based communities whose mission is to /osfer
strong public and private partnerships for a stable network of health and
humon services for the benefit of all Eost King County residents.

Thanks to the accountabitity and oversight of the current tevy, we have a
wide range of services that we know are working to support our county's
veterans, seniors and survivors of domestic violence. We atso know that
the need is growing within our communities. With reductions in federat,
state and private funding, services that hetp seniors thrive is decreasing,
white the number of seniors, including low income seniors, is increasing.
We need to appty the knowtedge gained over the past five years and
provide these successfut supports to our community members in need.

When we support policies and funding that ensures well-being for all of our
residents, no matter their age, we make sure that everyone can reach their
potential and fully contribute to our communities. When the buitding
materials for wetl-being are not availabte, peopte and communities may
have difficutty weathering life's storms. This is why Eastside Human
Services Forum supports and recommends the renewat and expansion of the
Veterans, Seniors and Human Services Levy.

Kind Regards,
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This Letter Supported
by the following EHSF
Board Members:

Stevs Baber
Eaçtside lnterfaitlr Sociat
CawcemsÇawwcil

Slri Blei¡ner
Lake Washington School
Board

Llsa Callan
lssaquah Scilool Board

Þavid Þownlng
Alliance of Eastside Agencíes

Erlc Evans
Shefter hloldfngr

Shahzina l(,arlm
Evergreenllea.llVt

hmylicaian
Kirklawd Çlly Cauacll

Kathy Lambert
l\iwgCownly (usztcll

Paul Leuzzl
VnlledWay of K.C. &aard

ïarry Pottmçy€r
FrieRds of Yauth

Byron Shutz
Redm.ond City Councit

tú.Snltb
TerklnsCale

Lauren Thoma¡
tlapllnk

liarlah Bettlsç
lssaquah City Cøncit

For information, contact:
Marnie Maraldo
Coordinator
425-220-3389
marnie@eastsideforum. org

{r-on SU",.*_
Byron Shutz,

Chair, Board of Directors, Eastside Human Services Forum

Letter of support confírmed by a super-majority of EHSF Board lÁembers.c/o Beltevue Parks and
Community Services
PO Box 90012
Betlevue, WA 98009-9012
www. eastsideforum.org

ïhe míssion af Eastside Human Services Forum is to foster strong public and prívate
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